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Dear Dr Katsoris 
 

Re: Consultation – Review of Registration Standards 
 
The Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Obstetricians and Gynaecologists (RANZCOG) 

is the peak standards body for women’s health, representing over 1,800 specialist 

Obstetrician/Gynaecologists, and over 2,200 General Practitioner Obstetricians. 

 

The College welcomes the invitation from the Medical Board of Australia (MBA) to provide 

comment in relation to the following draft revised Registration Standards: 

 Professional indemnity insurance 

 Continuing professional development 

 Recency of practice 

 

I advise that the College notes the proposed revisions to the Registration Standards and accepts 

the MBA recommendations without further comment. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Michael Permezel 

President 
 


